


Exn No.

DRF, DOC. #1991 Translated by
De fense Language Branch

An Fxcerpt from the WMonthly Report
on the Prisoner of War (Doc. No. 12)
issued on 31 Lec. 19044,

Gratltude Rxpressed by the Prisoners of Warp
AT the Tokyo POW Camp.

Commander MNayer, a senior officer to this Internment
camp tendered the fo:lowirng leitter of appreciation
In behalf of the internees to eXrress gratitude

for the various entertainments glven on Christmas day,
29 December,

Letter of Appreciation

TO: Col. SAKABA Dec. 26, 1944

Chief of the Tokyo POW Camp

In behalf of all the prisoners of war in the Tokyo

FOW Camp, I wish to CAPress our warm appreciation for being
allowed to enjoy a wanderful Christmas day. For us prisoners

here this day means so much and the fact that we are able
to celebrate this day according to the customs of our
country is indeed a previlege.

The majority of prisoners here, who are separated so
far from their homes and families, have already observed
Christmas twice in this camp but I am certain that this
was the merriest of all. Hag 1t not been for the Japanese

milita ry authorities we would not have been able to enjoy

aprreciation to
ubordinates for thetr efforts in
making our Christmas so enjoyable.

Mayer, Commander, U.S.N.
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